



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

UCF Student Government
Disability Caucus
Thursday, 4:00 PM
6/22/2023

MEETING AGENDA

1. Call to Order: 4:08 PM
2. Roll & Verification of Quorum (5): 7/9

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Campbell	sgaecs2@ucf.edu	P	P
Vice Chair Duke	sga_sci2@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Acosta	sgacreol1@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Hameed	sgaecs7@ucf.edu	P	P
Speaker Holmes	sga_sci4@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Kennaugh	sga_ba3@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Khazei	sga_sci6@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Lacasse	sga_sci8@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Sandlin	sgsci13@ucf.edu	P	P

3. Approval of the Minutes: [6/15/23 Agenda](#) Approved by gc ;Approval of the Agenda: Approved by gc
4. Open Forum:
 - a. None
5. Announcements from the Chair:
 - a. Camp: Hey everyone! I have some updates about disability commons. That's all from me.
6. Announcements from the Vice Chair:
 - a. Duke: Nothing from me. Stay safe in the storm and have a great rest of your week!
7. Announcements from Caucus Members:
 - a. None
8. Announcements from Non-Caucus Members
 - a. Amanda: Come to SBA



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

UCF Student Government
Disability Caucus
Thursday, 4:00 PM
6/22/2023

9. Old Business:
 - a. none
10. New Business:
 - a. Disability Commons
 - i. Camp: Finally met Rick Falco. We have a series of determinable dominoes. There has been a change in the chair position regarding what is happening to building 7H. The office of space administration has released a new policy where SG and staff can't make a change to a space unless they have approval from the committee. We don't have say over any SG facilities. This is a general issue so I'll be talking to Speaker Holmes soon.
 - ii. Amanda: I can work with you and Ethan on that
 - iii. Camp: Rick hinted that there's no student representation on this committee
 - iv. Camp: That's one domino. We might be competing for space with out student body president. Brandon wants to make a commuter lounge. There's already spaces that act as this like the SU and the Library.
 - v. Amanda: I see why they're pushing for it as it was apart of their platform, though as a commuter student I don't see much purpose for it
 - vi. Camp: There's probably going to be one more domino along the way. A 24 hour library would eliminate the need for All Knight Study. More space opens up if this were to happen. I'll need help with some stuff. I'll send you a link and need your comments.
 - b. Graduation Accessibility
 - i. Khazei: I don't have any updates currently.
 - ii. Camp: I suggest that if you don't hear back from someone within a couple days you should shoot them a follow up email
 - iii. Khazei: I'll go ahead and do that
 - c. Possible Disability Event
 - i. Camp: I want to do some type of event here on campus. I don't necessarily want an awareness event, I'd like to introduce some joy with an event. We'll sit on this for a week to see who wants to take point on this.
 - ii.
11. Member Discussion:
 - a. Amanda: For the next couple of senators we're confirming, some of them want to join disability caucus so keep an eye out.
 - b.
12. Miscellaneous Business:
 - a. Icebreaker: What's your favourite piece of clothing you own?



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

UCF Student Government
Disability Caucus
Thursday, 4:00 PM
6/22/2023

- i. Kennaugh: Grandpa's jacket
 - ii. Khazei: muscle shirt
 - iii. Sandalin: collection of hats from every state/ major city I've been to
 - iv. Elle: Converse pride shoes
 - v. Hameed: Really nice pair of boots
13. Final Roll Call: 7/9
14. Adjournment: 4:33 PM

Key:

P - Present

A - Absent

MTD - Move to Debate

MTV - Move to Vote

MTA- Move to Amend

PP - Postpone

PPI - Postpone Indefinitely

GC - General Consent